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I oppose proposed sb210. My belief is that Oregon's vote by mail is secure and very 

convenient. If the good congressman from Port Or Ford would like to test the 

system,I recommend he try and have his wife forge his name on his ballot. The voting 

system in Oregon, should be the standard of the nation. Thank you for making text 

testimony available. 

 

Yours, Taylor Poynter 

Bend, Oregon 


